FHilton Head Island FHistorical Society”

HiLtoN HeEAD IsLAND, SouTH CAROLINA
29928

March 6, 1972

Dr. William Stoney
P. O. Box 217
Saluda, North Carolina, 28773

Dear Doctor Stoney:

On behalf of the Hilton Head Island Historical Society
I wish to acknowledge receipt of $200.00 in cash from
Mr. Thomas Stoney in Charleston, which you so kindly
delivered to the Society. It has been deposited in the
Savings Account and earmarked for the marker for Zion
Chapel of Ease. We have also sent a letter of thanks
to Judge Stoney in Charleston.

Our members did enjoy your reminiscences of the Stoney
family last week, and we hope that you and Mrs. Stoney
will visit us again soon.

Very sincerely,
Thans as v Alide T
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cc: R. Peeples Margaret Killingsworth (Mrs. R.B.)
Secretary
HILTON HEAD ISLAND HISTORICAL SOCIETY



